
Public consultation

Proposed new homes
in Briar Leaze 
Compton Bassett

We are holding a drop-in event for your to view our
new proposals for new homes in Briar Leaze, Compton
Bassett – we hope you can come along. 

GreenSquare staff will be on hand to answer your
questions. 

Wednesday 16 September 2015 
drop in between 4pm and 7pm
at the Village Hall, Briar Leaze, 
Compton Bassett SN11 8RQ.

A plan showing the proposed development is on the back of this
invitation. If you are unable to attend the event and would like
details on the proposals, please contact Terri Penny  on 01793
602 833 or email terri.penny@greensquaregroup.com. 
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Artist’s impression – for illustration only.
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Any future "planning
application site" would
need to include a
means of access to a
public highway, hence
the dashed red lines
on this drawing.
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Formed in 2008, GreenSquare Group is a major provider of housing,
regeneration, care and support and commercial services across Wiltshire,

Oxfordshire and Gloucestershire. Our mission is to increase the opportunities
for people to thrive by building great homes and communities. Providing this

to those on low incomes and those most at need is at the heart of our
purpose – it is what we exist for. However, we know that providing great

places to a range of customers allows us to provide more homes and
opportunities in the future by making profits to reinvest.

‘Passionate about great places to live’
greensquaregroup.com

PLAN SHOWING PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT


